From: Darren Kitchen

Sent: Friday, 17 February 2023 9:10 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Bowden's Silver Project

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing in support of the Bowden’s silver project as | feel it will bring employment and investment opportunities
into the Mudgee area and will be a significant asset to the state.

Furthermore it is the largest undeveloped Silver project in Australia and as such will bring much needed investment in to
the area for many years to come.

Please consider this proposal on its merits.




Best Regards

abacus dx

Darren Kitchen | Service Director
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For technical support contact our technical team on
AU 1B00 222 287 | NZ 0BDOD 222 170
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